

University Task Force on LMS and Academic Technology
Working Group on LMS
Tuesday, March 2, 2021
1:30 PM

Members: Jessica Adams, Vanessa Avila, Kathleen Curran, Craig Donovan, Stacy Fortes (student member), Amna Ismail (student member), Edward Johnston, David Joiner, Stephen Kubow (co-chair), Stephen LeBeau, Nancy LeFleur, Joseph Marinello, Marguerite Mayhall, Joy Moskovitz (co-chair), Mahchid Namazi, Rebeccah Newman, Holly Oberle, Joseph Sarnoski, Shweta Singh

Present: Jessica Adams, Kathleen Curran, Craig Donovan, Stacy Fortes (student member), Solman Ahmed, Amna Ismail (student member), Edward Johnston, David Joiner, Nancy LeFleur, Joy Moskovitz (co-chair), Mahchid Namazi, Rebeccah Newman, Holly Oberle, Joseph Sarnoski, Shweta Singh

Minutes

Review of Minutes (February 23)

LMS Survey Update

Survey update provided by Rebecca with discussion facilitated by Joy
15 and 15 selected canvas and d2l, which means that half of the overall group completed the survey

Two categories including "skip" were added

Feedback and discussion was solicited regarding whether or not to combine three surveys into a single survey

Rebecca presented draft PPT which organizes feedback by task for each platform and explained that linguistic buckets with open ended responses will be created for with all details available to Taskforce

Rebecca solicited feedback on the addition of two more questions related to pedagogy and specific needs - "does this meet your needs"?

Plug-ins as additional aspects of the survey or move forward to other tasks - discussion ensued

Joy's idea: have all sandboxes available and videos as resources. survey could be responses to videos with option to doing sandbox

Jessica A. pointed out that OCC, UCC, and Brookdale students who make up our transfers use Canvas

Joy noted that coordination with Wenzhou will occur

Community Sandbox Update

Community Access Plan

Community Announcement/Website Update

Communications

OCIS, Solmon, Rebecca and Joy working together

a plan is in place

a form is being developed. if interested, community members complete the form giving us a record of interest as well for additional information

develop website to add tab for communication and everything will be housed there

BB Ultra Status - Craig noted that BB ultra is done with sandboxing and that he has heard nothing further despite sending emails.

meeting adjourned at 2:08PM